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12.10.2018

To our stakeholders:

UNGC Grace Letter
Please accept our request for an extension of the deadline to submit our COP. As we are going through
an additional review process to assess the content and scope of reporting as per the new GRI Standards.

The COP will be submitted within 80 days.

Yours sincerely,

Zaneta Marcelline

Manager—Shared Services
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